
Resurfacing operations are slated to start July 7 on                   
portions of U.S. Highway 95, Washington Street and State 
Highway 8 in Moscow.  
 
US-95 will be repaired between SH-8 and Rodeo Drive. SH-
8 will be repaired from W. 7th Street east to the concrete 
section at East Veatch Street. 
 
At least one lane will remain open through the work zone 
at night. Lanes will mostly be open during the day. Most of 
the work will be performed at night between 6 p.m. and 6 
a.m. Parking on Washington Street will not be allowed 
during these hours. 
 
Impacted business include: 
• Dutch Bros Coffee 
• Hahn Rental 
• Corner Club 
• Moscow City Hall 
• Yarn Underground 
• The Moscow Food Co-op 
• Gritman Medical Center 
• Latah Credit Union 
• Bruneel Point S Tires 
 
Please note this is not a complete list of businesses near 
the work zones. 
 
There will be some minor curb and sidewalk work as well. 
Some sidewalk sections near the north east corner of 7th 
Street may be temporarily closed and pedestrians will be 
rerouted.  
 
Work is expected to end between late August and early 
September. 
 
Additional Resources 
Live traffic impacts can be found by visiting 511.idaho.gov.  
You can also dial 5-1-1 or download the app.  
 
Contact Information  
Bobby Tannehill - Knife River Project Superintendent  
(509) 295-6333 
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https://511.idaho.gov/@-115.6969,45.59511,7?show=roadReports,wazeReports,cameras,trafficSpeeds,stationsAlert,weatherWarningsAreaEvents

